
 

TWO’S NEWSLETTER 

JULY 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

      Summer is finally here! Our kids are enjoying water play days! Thank you to all the parents that 

brought in water play clothes and sunscreen for your child. We will continue to have our water play days on 

Wednesdays and Fridays, weather permitting of course.  

This month we will also be celebrating Independence Day! We will be CLOSED on Monday July 5th to 

celebrate!  

This month we will be seeing new faces in the 2’s room.  We can’t wait to welcome Aryan Lemons! We 

will also have 2 birthdays this month in our room! Ms. Jessica and Ms. Kaylee will be celebrating their 

birthdays. 

As our little ones get older we continue to help them grow and improve on many different skills. We 

love to focus on active play as well as discussing classroom rules, manners, ABC’s, numbers, shapes, colors, 

and potty training.  

Don’t forget on the 1st of EACH MONTH, we need a $2 donation for the morning snacks please. Some 

parents like the option of paying for several months at once if it makes things easier. We also are doing ice 

cream days EVERY TUESDAY, please let us know if you need a menu! 

Reminders: 

• Water Play on Wednesday and Fridays  

• Change of clothes  

• Snack money-$2.00 

• Ice cream money on Tuesday 

Thank you, 

Ms. Jessica  

Ms. Kaylee 

Ms. Madelyn 

 


